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IN REPLY REFER TO: 
 
Y14 (9560)    April 29, 2008 
 
 
Memorandum 
 
To:  Regional Directors 

Attention:  Superintendents 
 
From:        for Associate Director, Visitor and Resource Protection  /s/ Cameron Sholly   
 
Subject: Fire Program Analysis Status and Implementation 
 
The Fire Program Analysis (FPA) application is scheduled for a staged release on June 30, 2008.  As we 
work together to implement FPA, we must recognize that this will be a learning year and that the 2008 
release is a platform from which to grow.  Your feedback will continue to be important and will be used 
to improve the system and its future application. 
 
This release will be used by fire planners at the local and national levels to provide information to support 
development of the fire program budget for the Forest Service and the Department of the Interior’s 
Bureau of Indian Affairs, Bureau of Land Management, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, and National 
Park Service. 
 
Over the past few years, many of you have been involved in various roles supporting development efforts 
leading to this release.  For FPA to be successful, it is crucial that this involvement continues and that line 
officers at all levels become involved and provide the leadership and support needed to produce a quality 
analysis.  My specific expectations include: 
 

Between July and mid-December, Fire Planning Units (FPUs) will collaboratively develop 
expenditure alternatives for preparedness and hazardous fuels.  Strengths of individual FPU partners 
will be leveraged to ensure completion of the analysis by all partners.  Guidance for developing the 
alternatives will be issued with the June release.  FPA staff will be available to answer questions 
relative to the guidance and throughout the analysis process. 
 
Between mid-December and February 15, 2009, line officers will ensure that technical and 
programmatic reviews for FPU analysis are completed.  These reviews will be carried out with line 
officer involvement and leadership.  Guidance for the reviews will be issued with the June release. 
 
Completed FPU analyses will be submitted by February 15, 2009, for inclusion in the national 
analysis which will occur from mid-February thru March 2009.  Outputs from the national analysis 
will be used to enhance the FPA application in future releases and support the formulation of the FY 
2011 fire program budget. 
 



Following the June release, FPUs will continue to receive information and instructions to aid in their 
analysis.  These communications will include guidance for preparing and submitting data, using the 
application, and addressing technical issues that may arise.  It will be important for line officers and 
program managers to be aware of the status of FPU analyses and the timeline and to ensure that partners 
are working collaboratively to meet our collective expectations. 
 
The FPA website at http://www.fpa.nifc.gov/ is an excellent source of information.  To have information 
sent directly to your inbox subscribe to the project’s “list service” at: 
http://www.fpa.nifc.gov/Listserv/Listserv.html. 
 
Additional questions should be directed to Jaymee Fojtik, DOI, at Jaymee_Fojtik@blm.gov or Jeff 
Manley, NPS, at Jeff_Manley@nps.gov. 
 
Attachment – FPA Key Messages for System Rollout 
 

http://www.fpa.nifc.gov/
http://www.fpa.nifc.gov/Listserv/Listserv.html
mailto:Jaymee_Fojtik@blm.gov
mailto:Jeff_Manley@nps.gov

